
Attendance Matters 

It is vital that all absences 
are explained! 
If a child is away for 3 days, 
parent reply to absent text 
message needs to state all the 
dates that the child was sick. 
EG- Jack was sick 12/5 – 
15/5/22. (Rather than just 
stating sick, because this is 
recorded only for 1 day) 

SRC News 

Congratulations to our new 
SRC who raised $176 from 
the Crazy Hair and PJ Day. 

Visible Learning 

Remember to ask your child 
about the disposition of the 
week. One disposition will 
be implemented into all 
classrooms each week. This 
week we are focussing on 
Self-Motivation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing 
support and cooperation. 

Tanja Vogt 
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Respect Responsibility   Resilience 

 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN test results provide 
information on how students are 
performing in literacy and 
numeracy and support 
improvements in teaching and 
learning. The data from NAPLAN 
test results gives schools and 
systems the ability to measure their 
students’ achievements against 
national minimum standards and 
student performance in other states 
and territories. 

Reports on individual student 
performance are provided to all 
students and parents/carers and will 
be sent home early next week. 

Safety for Students 

It is imperative that we keep our 
students safe when entering and 
exiting the school grounds. 
Students have designated entry and 
exit pathways. Please you ensure 
that your child adheres to the 
school procedures. Students are not 
to be encouraged to enter or exit 
through staff carparks. 

Students who opt to ride their bikes 
or scooters to school must wear a 
safety helmet. As part of our duty 
of care, we cannot allow students to 
leave the premises on a bike or 
scooter without a safety helmet. We 
appreciate your support with this 
matter. 

 

 

Head Lice 

Head lice are small parasitic 
insects that live close to the 
human scalp. Head lice are pests 
but rarely pose a threat to health. 
Outbreaks can be minimised if 
parents and guardians regularly 
check children for head lice and 
follow the recommended 
treatment methods if active lice 
are found. 
Adults are called lice and their 
eggs are called nits. 
Head lice do not fly, jump, hop or 
swim – they spread by head-to-
head contact by crawling. 
Lice don’t care about hair colour 
or hair type, and they love both 
clean and dirty hair. Head lice do 
not prefer a particular blood 
group. 
Responsibility: Parents and 
guardians are responsible for 
checking and treating children for 
head lice. School staff are 
responsible for informing parents 
and guardians of cases or 
suspected cases of head lice. 
Treatment: The two most 
common methods used for the 
treatment of head lice are 
chemical treatment and wet 
combing method: 
Chemical treatments use 
pediculicides, which kill head lice 
and some nits. 
Wet combing involves saturating 
the hair and scalp with a 
conditioner to stun the lice, 
making it easier to comb the lice 
and nits out of the hair. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

WHATS HAPPENING IN PE TERM 3! 

 
Over the Term all students have been participating in sporting 
activities to promote the message of being more active more 
often, in line with our Premier's Sporting Challenge Race Around 
Australia program. Activities focusing on movement, throwing 
and kicking skills for K-2 and, Touch Football and Oztag skills for 
Years 3 to 6, have provided opportunities to actively enjoy their 
PE lessons outdoors with their classmates. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C NEWS! 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 9th September Eden Public School will be holding a 
Footy Colours Day, to raise money for the Fight Cancer 
Foundation. So wear your favourite footy colours and bring a 
gold coin donation. 

Hi everyone! Here is the raffle roster for the last three weeks of term 3.  
If you are on the roster for K-2D&1/2L or 1-4B/5-6M, you only need to donate one prize because these classes 
have been put together for the raffle.  
 
07/09/22   14/09/22   21/09/22 
KP-Sarah Giggins  KP-Rose Devlin  KP-Lauren Woods 
KR-Alexis Timms  KR-Karen Roberson  KR-Stacey Russell 
K-2D&1/2L-Alexis Timms K-2D&1/2L-Anthony Peters K-2D&1/2L-Lauren Woods 
1/2C-Zoe Nicholson  1/2C-Rose Devlin  1/2C-Lana Wills 
1/2D-Bek Heffernan  1/2D-Sam Trewin  1/2D-Mahala Pickett 
1-4B/5-6M-Renee Dunne 1-4B/5-6M-Jodie Harris 1-4B/5-6M-G.McGuinness 
3/4B-Amba Addinsall  3/4B-Anthony Peters  3/4B-Debbie Jardin 
3/4K-Alexis Timms  3/4K-Kelly Nichols  3/4K-Amber Bray 
3/4P-Sarah Giggins  3/4P-Sam Trewin  3/4P-Lauren Woods 
5/6H-Amba Addinsall  5/6H-Lisa Bobbin  5/6H-Rochelle Sykes 
5/6J-Bek Heffernan  5/6J-Kelly Nichols  5/6J-Narissa Dunne  
5/6E-Melanie Warren  5/6E-Melina Caldwell  5/6E-Lauren Woods  
 
Quote for the week: If you light a lamp for somebody, it will also brighten your path. 
 
Thank you for your support and have a great week! 
 
Genevieve McGuinness 
P&C Vice-President 
 



SRC CAZY 
HAIR AND  

PJ DAY! 
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                        SEPTEMBER 

                                               Fri 9th    Footy Colours Day 

                                               Wed 14th -Fri 16th Stage 2   Kianinny  

                                               Fri 16th   Kindergarten Potoroo    

                                               Fri 23rd   Last Day of Term    

                                                          OCTOBER   
                                               Tues 4th   First Day Term 4 

                                                    



School Holidays at the Library 
 

Spring is around the corner and so are the school holidays. The Bega Valley Shire 
Library school holiday program is packed full of activities that encourage creativity, 
support literacy and get kids thinking all while they have a lot of fun. Pick up a 
brochure at your local library or visit the website to book. 
Book online @ begavalleyshirelibrary@eventbrite.com.au 
Or call the library 6499 2127 

Under 7s Activities 

Classic Fairy Tales -  
Bega Library – Tue 27 Sep, 10:30am 
Things That Go, STEM workshop  
Eden Library – Fri 30 Sep, 10:30am 
Floating and Boating Storytime 
Tura Marrang Library – Mon 3 Oct, 10:30am  
Windy Storytime and Wind Chime Craft 
Bermagui Library - Tue 4 Oct 10:30am 
Yoga Storytime  
Eden Library - Tue 4 Oct, 10.30am 
 
School Age Children 

Thirsty Plants Science Activity 
Eden Library – Fri 8 Oct, 10:30am 
Makedo Design and Build  
Bermagui Library – Fri 7 Oct, 10:30am 
Tura Marrang Library – Wed 28 Sep 10:30am -11:30am 
iPad Drawing With Procreate - beginners 
Eden Library – Wed 28 Sep, 10:30am – 12:00pm 
Tura Marrang Library – Tue 4 Oct, 10:30am -12:00pm   - Wed 5 Oct 10:30 -12:00pm 
My Beautiful Flower Pot Craft 
Bega Library – Wed 5 Oct, 10:30am 
Threatened Species and Citizen Science Talk (family activity) 
Bega Library – Fri 30 Sep,10.30am 
The Tale of the Singleton Pup: Children’s book launch  
Bega Library – Mon 26 Sep, 10.30am 

Create a Whale Silhouette Jigsaw 
Bermagui Library – Tues 27 Sep, 10.30  

mailto:begavalleyshirelibrary@eventbrite.com.au

